The Permissions Company, Inc.
47 Seneca Road
P. O. Box 604
Mount Pocono, PA 18344
570.839.7477 (vox) 570.839.7448 (fax)
e-mail: PermDude@eclipse.net

January 23, 2014

Robin Lynch-Woodley
5503 Glenridge Way
Klamath Falls, OR 97603

Dear Ms Lynch-Woodley:

Thank you for your request, for permission to use the National Educational Technology Standards
for Teachers in your master’s dissertation for Western Oregon University.

This letter will grant you permission to use the material as requested in your dissertation and in all
copies to meet university requirements, including University Microfilms edition. You must credit
our work as the source of the material, and you must re-apply if your dissertation is later published.

In lieu of a fee, please have a copy of your dissertation sent to:

Carolyn Sykora

ISTE®

180 West 8th Ave, Suite 300
Eugene, OR 97401-2916

Many thanks for your interest in ISTE®. Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,
Frederick T. Courtright, President

The Permissions Company, Inc.
Rights Agency for the International Society for Technology in Education



